
 
 
 
 
 
Effective Tuesday 8th February 2022 
Emailed to Parents via SEQTA 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

Overnight, we received directives regarding additional measures that are required to take 
place in schools under the new high caseload protocols announced to begin today, Tuesday 
the 8th of February 2022.  

Please be aware of the following points: 

• Parents are permitted on the school site for drop-off and pick-up in outdoor 
locations only - not entering classrooms. 

• Wherever possible, interactions between staff and parents should take place over 
the phone or via email/online. 

• Gatherings of parents on school sites should be avoided. 
• Parent-teacher interviews should occur online or over the phone.  
• Mask wearing for parents on school grounds has been expanded to outdoors where 

physical distancing can't be maintained. 
 

We thank you for your support and understanding regarding these directives. Please don't 
hesitate to give me a call if you have any questions. 

Kind regards, 
Ashlee De Campo 

Principal 
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